— CONDOMINIUM

7135 Collins Avenue; Miami Beach, FL 33141
Phone 305-866-7314 * Fax 305-866-8733
E-mail: propertymanager@BurleighHouseCondos.com

January 3, 2020

To Whom It May Concern,

I am pleased to provide a letter of recommendation for GC Construction as if relates to their
performance of concrete restoration in our building. Restoration work for our 50 year old
building has been underway since 2018 at a project cost of $3M. During this time GC has
provided high quality work and they have provided value to our project with their extensive
knowledge of the industry

We have found GC to be highly professional, responsive and cooperative. Communication is a
key to the success of a project and GC very well keeps the lines of communication open.

Sincerely.

Mercy Alvarez, LCAM
Property Manager

Burleigh House Condominium



